
 

  

  

Email: office@stmarysinfschool.org.uk or office@stmarysjunior.org.uk  

Executive Headteacher, Mrs S Hulme. Chair of Governors, Mr B Tomkins 
Safeguarding Statement: This school takes notice of and adheres to all the national and local policies and guidance in regard to Safeguarding Children and Young People. 
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Dear Parents and Carers, 

As we move towards the end of this term, there will be items of information that we will be sending you, including the 

names of staff leaving and those joining us from September in addition to the arrangements for class groups. We are 

currently working through these items in preparation for the new year. We are also anticipating a whole new start 

(fingers crossed) in the autumn term and are planning face to face events as seen on the dates for the calendar. 

 

Throughout the last 2 years, we have had to deal with a range of alternatives for unavoidable issues and events. One 

thing that we have had time to reflect on is the re grouping of pupils in a year group. Going forward, we will not have 

set year groups to be mixed up e.g. its always year 2 that get re grouped ready for year 3. We will consider individually 

as the need is required. This is partly due to greater mobility of families leaving and joining St Mary’s which may 

change the dynamics of any particular group. When we are planning for a year group to be re organised going into the 

next academic year we will only contact those involved i.e. year group/class in this decision. 

 

We are delighted to inform you that we have recruited a Deputy Headteacher for the junior school- Miss Kenny, this 

position is in addition to the role of Mrs Quinn, Deputy Headteacher at   Infant School. She will visit the school prior 

to starting in September. I’m sure she will be given a warm St Mary’s welcome. We will notify you also in due course 

of the other names of new staff. 

 

Hoping that our extended families are keeping well in times of further COVID anxieties. 

Best wishes for a lovely weekend. 

 

Spirituality      Sunday 27th June – 13th Sunday in Ordinary Time 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Table Talk Topic for this week – Would you rather be able to fly or be super strong? 

 

 

There have been two notable feast days this week: 

Saints John Fisher and Thomas More on Tuesday and the 

Birthday of St. John the Baptist on Thursday.  All three 

men showed great courage in holding firm to the truth 

and all lost their lives as a consequence.  These saints are 

also examples of how to be humble and detached from 

worldly power, riches and influence. May we grow in faith 

and courage holding firm to what we know to be right and 

may we allow the Lord to enter ever more fully into our 

hearts and minds. 
 

PRAY FOR US 
 

 

mailto:office@stmarysinfschool.org.uk
mailto:office@stmarysjunior.org.uk


 

   

News for the week 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Attendance 
The attendance figure 

for w/c 25.06.2021 

Infants Juniors 

97.9% 97.4% 

Our target is: 

97.4%  

Well done 

 

Stars of the week 

Week Ending 25th June 2021 

R Fox Class Milo S 

R Hedgehog Class Maksymilian T & Charlotte D 

R Squirrel Class Emilia G 

1 Robin Class Tianna V 

1 Sparrow Class Chloe R 

1 Wren Class Thomas P 

2 Heron Class Harry G 

2 Jay Class Lena G 

2 Woodpecker Class Rocco N 

 

House Points 

Becket Clitheroe 

968 860 

Fisher More 

981 933 

 

Wednesday Word 

Please click on the link below to access the weekly Wednesday Word: 

https://www.paperturn-view.com/uk/wednesday-word/growing?pid=MTA101634&v=25.6 

 

Free School Meals  

You may be eligible to receive Free School Meals for 

your child provided you are in receipt of a qualifying 

benefit.  To check if you are eligible for this 

entitlement please apply online using the following 

link to Sutton Council’s website:  

Apply here for Free School Meals 

Alternatively contact the school office 

 

PE Kit 

We needed shorts and t-shirt last week and 

jumper and joggers this week. 

The weather in the last couple of weeks has 

demonstrated the need for a full PE kit at all 

times please. 

 

1 in 3 children didn't have the right kit and this 

causes notable delays in our lessons. 

Please support your child and us by ensuring full 

PE kit is in school at all times. 
  

General Data Protection Regulations (UK GDPR) 

The ‘UK General Data Protection Regulation’ (UK GDPR) brought about changes about how we can use your personal data and keep 

it safe, and also strengthens your rights over your own data.  

Please refer to our privacy notices on the school’s website for details of how sensitive or private information about yourselves and 

your children stays safe. 

The Summer Reading Challenge is starting! 

 

Children aged 4-11 are invited to joining the 2021 Summer 

Reading Challenge- World Wild Heroes 

Sign up to the Reading Challenge online and collect the 

challenge sheet and stickers in any Sutton library or in one of 

our beautiful Historic Houses. Complete the challenge by 

borrowing 6 books, you can join the library online) or more on 

your library card over the summer holidays. Sutton primary 

school pupils will get a certificate in September sent to their 

school! 

  

For an extra challenge write or video book reviews and enter 

our Star book Review Challenge. 

  

Summer Reading Challenge and Book Review Competition 

prizes including a bicycle and family cinema tickets will be 

presented at Sutton Library on September 25th, and 

certificates will be sent to Sutton Primary schools in 

September.  
 

https://www.paperturn-view.com/uk/wednesday-word/growing?pid=MTA101634&v=25.6
https://selfservice.sutton.gov.uk/Action/ApplyForFreeSchoolMealsAndPupilPremium
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSctUD-_fyeiFWMLGxZ5Ow_F3SS2Y9TbcO5QbVsY1PQjRBvypA/viewform
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSctUD-_fyeiFWMLGxZ5Ow_F3SS2Y9TbcO5QbVsY1PQjRBvypA/viewform
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/visit-honeywood-museum-tickets-152988870831
https://llc.ent.sirsidynix.net.uk/client/en_GB/sutton/?rm=JOIN+THE+LIBRA2%7C%7C%7C1%7C%7C%7C0%7C%7C%7Ctrue
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSewQyQeanpRu4-ZLtejbrQfP-bnojrrDhDjhN57Z329_uYW8g/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSewQyQeanpRu4-ZLtejbrQfP-bnojrrDhDjhN57Z329_uYW8g/viewform?usp=sf_link

